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Campus Bereavement - Lowering of Flag 

Applies To: 

• Staff 111 
• Student [2] 

Month/Year Posted: February, 2003 
Policy Number: EM:P03-03 

The University will acknowledge the death of HSU faculty and staff (both current and former 
employees) and others as the President deems appropriate, through the lowering of the flags at 
half-mast. The confirmed death of an employee should be reported to the Office of the President as 
soon as it becomes known. With the approval of the President, the lowering of the flags for one day 
- usually the date of the memorial service - will be coordinated with University Police. University 
Police personnel will be provided the pertinent details, as verified by the Payroll Department (name, 
position title, dates of HSU service, and date of death) for preparation of the display card located at 
the flagpole. 
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Q^ce of the l*resident 

HUMBOLDT STATE COLLEGE 

EXECUTIVE MEMORANDUM 

May 2 1 , 1970 P 70-9 

S U B J E C T : FLAGS 

I have rece i ved a formal resolut ion and recommendation from the 
Student L e g i s l a t i v e C o u n c i l to continue plac ing the f lags at ha l f -mast 
in mourning for the war dead. On the b a s i s of this request and in 
recognition of the widespread feel ing of gr ief over the American war 
dead, I have approved the f lags currently f l y i n g continue at ha l f -mas t 
for the remainder of the current school year ending June 12, 1970. 
The placement of the United States and the C a l i f o r n i a f lags at ha l f -
mast is not only l e g a l , but is recognized a s the proper manner to 
s igni fy mourning for the dead. The use of the f lags in th is way-
should not be construed to have been authorized or to represent any 
other meaning than mourning. 

This act ion has been taken after a number of consultat ions and w i t h 
the approval of the Dean of Students and the Vice President for Academic 
A f f a i r s . 
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Circulat ion : A l l Staff 


